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On April 2, 2025, the Department of Electrical Technology, Faculty of Engineering and Industrial
Technology, organized a training program on the academic course titled "Energy Technology, Systems,
and Energy Management Standards (ISO 50001)" for second- to fourth—year students. The program
aimed to enhance students’ professional knowledge and skills in electrical engineering and energy
management, as well as to promote the exchange of perspectives and insights through real-world
experiences shared by expert guest speakers. The event was officially opened by Dr. Thongchai
Thongmar, Deputy Dean for Administration and Quality Assurance, at Room 4711, Building 47, Faculty

of Engineering and Industrial Technology.



